12/17/2020

Rob Peterson, c/o Tom Engles
Horizon Water & Environment
400 Capital Mall

Sacramento, CA. 95814

TO: Rob Peterson
RE: Estrella Substation, Paso Robles, CA.

Dear Mr. Peterson:

Here are some of the reasons we are OPPOSED to this project:

1) ASETHICS: The reason we live here (| I IIIIINNEEEEN) is BECAUSE OF
THE BEAUTIFUL VIEW TO THE NORTH! Your lines & helicopter

landing sites are right in that view shed! What are you thinking? This will
adversely impact my property value up to $250,000.

2) EMS: My vineyard comes within 30’ of the proposed lines, which is
another factor which will impact my property value and possibly my health,
and the health of any workers.

3) There are many other alternative ways to accomplish this project:

a) DONOT DO IT AT ALL.
b) Choose a route west along 46, north on Buena Vista, or No. River Rd.

There are already ugly power lines there, and less impact on property
owners.

c¢) UNDERGROUND any path that impacts property owner’s views.

d) Choose the route along Charolais Rd.




2—:_:__—-:_——7_...—2—__:.:_.___.m:._—:7_:**:7—_2?

RIS 6 D \Ezws\,&v&“
TN LI AY) QO /)7
AN T OXIANT F I E) o210

Sy7ong el °f? posIL7, 90 Y

[+
wi
@
©
[

12 Wd0ozoZ D3a 12
1€6 VD Vdvaudva VINVS

)

EZ00¥ivIZI0ZOER

9pEs VO 'selqoy osed
Py g 1D OVl
qqgnL epur g uyor

0



